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Prague 2nd September 2022

Dear Director General,

On behalf of the Czech Presidency of the Council of the European Union, it is 
my honour and pleasure to invite you to take part in the 49th meeting of the 
Directors-General for Civil Protection of the European Union, of the European 
Economic Area and of the Candidate countries, which will be held in Prague, at the 
OREA Hotel Pyramida Praha, on 5 and 6 October 2022.

The practical information note with all necessary logistical information and 
instructions for the registration are enclosed. I am also pleased to offer you, at your 
convenience, to participate in one additional event after the meeting of Directors 
General of Civil Protection, namely the Presidency concert in the St. Nicolas church 
on the 6 October at 6 p.m.

All the information regarding the meeting is available also at the website: 
https/Zwww.hzscr.cz/presidency.

Any requests for information or clarification concerning the Meeting should be 
addressed to Lenka Štiková (e-mail: lenka.stikova@hzscr.cz).

I am looking forward to seeing you in Prague.

Yours sincerely,

Lt Gen Vladimídgě^TPti.D., MBA
Direct™3eneraB

Fire Rescue Service of the Czech Republic
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